The Galton Laboratory,
Rothameted Experimental Stetion,
Harpenden, Herts.

December 14, 1939

Dear Bather,

Thanke for your letter. I think your alloestion of
the Lythrum epace should go wall and make thls years test
& very useful one. I do not know yet whether I can hope to
get any progenles grown here. If not, I think we probably
ought to sacrlflce the bed = if we are to get one - &t
Cheleea, so as to teet a third progeny.

Thanks for trying the suggeation with Darlington,
though I regret the cutcome. He would have been really
well pleased with her. Yates' puﬁ is sheping well, end I
expaect she will breed next EBpring. He tells me, by the
way, that she ia qulte the best watch-dog of the thres that
he keeps.

I expect to attend the B.E.B. meetling nn the 15th,
but not the 20th,

Youra pincarely,



